August 8, 1966

Mrs. Marjorie Kerr Littlefield
230 wWoodland Road
Auburndale, Massachusetts

Dear Mrs. Littlefield:

We thought that sometime ago we wrote you
concerning the 5.7 acres of land you own in the Ridgebury
section of our town,

Please advise me if it is for sale, the price,
etc., for we are trying to assemble several pieces of land
including your parcel for a land bank for future use.

Very truly yours,

leo F. Carroll
First Selectman



